NEWSLETTER WEEK 2 TERM 2 2018



Established 1876

Kia ora koutou Tinui School whānau and friends!

Thank you to those of you who have provided feedback on our school docs site regarding home learning and reporting to parents. It is important that as parents and caregivers in our community you have a voice.

You may have noticed that there are fewer, if any, cars parked in front of school this term. No we are not walking to school! We are parking in the carpark next to the hall to allow you to park in front of school so your kids don't have to cross the road. We discussed this change as a staff as we were concerned that it was dangerous for our kids to cross the road with the amount of heavy traffic and general traffic for that matter that passes the school.

Good on you if you are one of the 12 families who have signed into Seesaw and started to share their child's learning. If you have not signed in please follow the instructions below.

Your child will post to Seesaw to share their learning. I'll also use Seesaw to send you messages and reminders. Seesaw is private; you'll only see posts created by your child.

Please Sign Up Now

- 1. Type in this link into your browser https://app.seesaw.me/s/261-537-590
- 2. Choose your child from the list
- 3. Create your account
- 4. Once I approve you, you can see content from your child

After you sign up, download the free Seesaw Family app and sign in. You can also access Seesaw from a computer at https://app.seesaw.me.

The newsletter is again being posted on our facebook page so share it with your friends and family.

If you need to contact me please do so at school or on principal@tinui.school.nz

Nga mihi

Richard Lennox

FOOD FOR THOUGHT THE JOBS OF 2027

In 10 years jobs we're familiar with now will change as new technologies impact on how we work. Professionals like nurses, architects, artists and farmers will all need new skill sets to keep up with the technological revolution.

If you want to read more type this link into your browser.

https://bit.ly/2ruoOF6



NEWSLETTER WEEK 2 TERM 2 2018



Established 1876

Important Dates

4/6 Queens Birthday

7/6 Rural Schools Cross Country

(Please note date change)

31/5 Rural Kids

13/6 Masterton Schools Cross Country

3/7 Learning Conferences

4/7 Learning conferences

6/7 Term 2 Finishes

23/7 Term 3 Starts

17/9 Artsplash Sing

28/9 Term 3 Finishes

15/10 Term 4 Starts

22/10 Labour Day

20/12 Term 4 Finishes 12:30pm

NOTICE

-a fun event for kids who just love being out on their bikes

Sunday May 20th, 2018. Victoria Esplanade, Palmerston North

Enter Online - www.ibike4kids.co.nz OPEN NOW

COST Only \$15.00! All participants get a medal and a goody bag too!

Events Start at 9:45 am

All ages up to 15 years. If you can ride a bike, you can enter. Easy, medium and long courses and a 'Balance bike/16in wheels for 3-5 year olds' section on a shorter course, for only \$10 (and they get a medal and goodie bag too).

T-SHIRTS and BEANIES available to order at time of entry

Loads of cool spot prizes up for grabs. Schools participation prizes up for grabs

More info at <u>www.ibike4kids.co.nz</u> or www.facebook.com/IBike4kids

SOLWAY COLLEGE OPEN DAY SATURDAY 12 MAY 2018 10:00 am - 2:00 pm

Our Open Day gives prospective students and their families and our community the opportunity to see what Solway College has to offer.

For your information we are an integrated Year 7 to Year 13 day and boarding school for girls. We are a small school with Christian and family values. Most of our students enrol in Years 7, 8 or 9. We accept students from all walks of life and our students have a wide variety of sports, cultural, service and academic opportunities.

Our website is www.solwaycollege.school.nz
The Solway Equestrian Academy may be of interest to some of your students and their families in your school. For further information please contact Mrs Jane Borren - equestrian@solwaycollege.school.nz.

East Coast Rugby

Old Timers Day 19th May at the Whareama Domain. Sponsors and Past Players are invited for lunch from 11.30 onwards.

First game is at 1pm. Come along and be part of a nice Family day out, WBS bouncy castle and lolly scramble for the kids.

BUS DRIVERS - should you need to contact your bus drivers regarding collecting or dropping off your children here are their numbers:

Kirsten – 929 8805 Neil – 372 6459



NEWSLETTER WEEK 2 TERM 2 2018



Established 1876

FRIDAY LUNCH ORDER MENU



\$4.00
\$4.50
\$4.00
<i>\$5.00</i>
<i>\$4.50</i>
<i>\$3.50</i>
\$4.00
<i>\$4.50</i>
\$4.00
\$4.00
\$2.00

CLEANER NEEDED?

If anyone is looking for a cleaner locally please contact Sharon Laing on 372 6715.

Worm Wine Fertilizer



\$2 Per bottle available from the Office.